
Sayyid Al-Hakeem offers condolences on the death of the Assistant Secretary
of the Badr Organization Abu Maryam Al-Ansari, following unfortunate accident

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, expressed his sincere condolences

on the death of the Assistant Secretary-General of Badr Organization, Haj Abu Maryam Al-Ansari,

following an unfortunate accident. 

His Eminence tweeted on 5/6/2022, “With sad hearts that believe in God’s cause and destiny, we

received with great regret the news of the death of the Assistant Secretary-General of the Badr

Organization Al-Haj Abdulkareem Al-Ansari, following an unfortunate traffic accident in Maysan

Governorate."

His Eminence noted that the deceased was known for his jihadi sacrifice and his history of

heroic  and  glorious  stances  in  fighting  the  exterminated  dictatorship  and  his  active

contribution to building and consolidating the new democratic process after 2003. With this

great painful affliction, we extend our sincere condolences, and great sympathy to the comrades

trained by our brothers in the Badr Organization, leadership and masses, and we extend

condolences to his family and loved ones, asking the Almighty to accept him in his heavens with

the prophets, friends, martyrs and righteous people, and those are good companions.


